
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

Christmas Campfire 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Further to today’s newsletter, here are the arrangements for the Christmas campfires: 

 

Time (pm) Wednesday 9th December Thursday 10th December 

4.00-4.30 Tiddlers & Jellyfish Turtles 

4.30-5.00 Dolphins Starfish 

5.00-5.30 Sea Horses Orcas 

5.30-6.00 Penguins Whales 

 

Drop-off and Pick-up: 

 

 On arrival, please bring the children to the key stage 2 playground via the main 

gate and wait for a member of staff 

 Parents & Carers will then leave via the driveway 

 The children will be collected via the driveway 

 

Safety Measures: 

 

 All activities will take place outside  

 Classes/bubbles will not mix 

 Hand-washing and social distancing measures will be consistent with our current 

safety measures in school 

 There will be no sharing of equipment between classes/bubbles 

 There will be a one-way system for families to follow around the school site 

 Staff will supervise drop-off and pick-up times so that classes/bubbles remain 

well apart  

 Please wear a face mask when dropping-off and picking-up  

 Please remain socially distanced from other adults and families at all times 
 

Many thanks for all your support with these arrangements; we hope the children really 

enjoy themselves!  
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